
Stars of the Week

               

Spring Term 2 - Week 1

Important Dates

Spring 2 
Tuesday 25th  February 2020 to 

Tuesday 7th April 2020

Spring Break 
Wednesday 8th April 2020 to 

Friday 17th April 2020

Summer 1 
Monday 20th April 2020 to Friday 

22nd May 2020

Early May Bank Holiday
Friday 8th May 2020

Half term
 Monday 25th May 2020 to Friday 

29th  May 2020

Reader of 
the Week 

Writer of 
the week 

Mathlete 
of the 
week

Reception Takshi Elif Elisha

Year 1 Kayla Tasnim Abdirahman

Year 2 Danyaal Natasha Dhilan

Year 3 Fabio Maya Aizah

Year 4 Chetan Emmeline Simona

Year 5 Tanzia Saed Mark

Year 6 Sofia A Sarah Aakifah

Absence Calls 

If your child is unwell or is not 
attending school due to an 

appointment, please call the school 
office first thing in the morning on 

0208 472 7142 option 1.

Not making the school aware can lead 
to an unauthorized mark, which then 

affects your child’s attendance.

Sing Up Day

On Wednesday March 11th, Portway will be 
taking part in Sing Up Day, where schools from 

around the world all perform the same song. 
Families are invited to come along to celebrate 

the value of singing. Years 1, 2 and 3 will be 
performing from 9:10-9:30 and Years 4, 5 and 6 

will be performing from 9:40-10:00.



Year 3 Ancient Egypt Workshop

On Monday 9th March, each Year 3 class will have the opportunity to be involved in a workshop 
based on their history topic about the Ancient Egyptians.  The children will have the opportunity to 

learn about the time period as well as take part in role play and writing sessions.  We are really 
looking forward to it!

Our specialist visitors will deliver an engaging and educational workshop at Portway Primary 
School, so all children will be having their usual lunch arrangements for the day and there will be 

no travel outside of school involved in the workshop. 

As part of the workshop, children will be asked to come to school in Ancient Egyptian styled 
costumes.  We have provided some ideas below for your reference. Please note that any 

weapons or tools worn as part of an outfit must be made from cardboard or foam for safety 
reasons. 

The cost for this workshop is £3 per child. You will need to make this payment via your Parent 
Mail account as soon as possible.  If we do not receive payment by Wednesday 4th March, 
then unfortunately it will not be able to go ahead. If you do not have a Parent Mail account set 

up, you will need to speak to the school office. 

If there are any further questions or queries, please do not hesitate to ask your child’s teacher.  

World Book Day

Thursday 5th March is World Book Day. We ask that all children come dressed as their favourite book 
characters. 

If you can then please donate £1, which will go towards the charity 'Book Aid International' which 
sends books all over the world to people who have no access to books.

To find costumes, activities, videos and more, visit www.bookaid.org/world-book-day/.

https://bookaid.org/world-book-day/



